
Terms of Reference for Free Membership to  
Current Fort Henry Guard & Student Staff 

 
Free membership to the FHGCC will be offered to current Fort Henry 
Guard and Student Staff. This free membership includes all club benefits 
including an e-mailed Newsletter.  
 
New Fort staff will provide their contact information to the designated Fort 
Henry liaison. Once this information is uploaded to the Fort Henry Guard 
CC site, the free membership trial begins.  
 
New members will be notified by e-mail from the current Club President or 
Registrar welcoming them to the club. The e-mail will also outline club 
benefits and instructions on gaining access to the site.  
 
The following spring (~ May 1st), the Club Registrar will provide the 
designated Fort Henry liaison a list of individuals receiving free 
membership. Those no longer employed at Fort Henry will be notified by 
the Registrar that their free membership has ended. Registrar will provide 
instructions on how to renew their membership on an ongoing basis.  
 
 


